
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joe Reilly 
17 November 201 1 0855 
Bea Claydon 
FW: Murray Waste Recycling 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Caroline Connell 
Sent: 16 November 2011 16:52 
To: Joe Reilly 
Subject: FW: Murray Waste Recycling 

Joe, 

This email is in relation to Murray Waste Recycling Ltd. waste licence application register number WO258-01. 

Regards, 
Caroline 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Lynch Jmailto:corkplynch@nmail.com] 
Sent: 18 October 2011 16:31 
To: Caroline Connell 
Subject: Murray Waste Recycling 

Hi Caroline, 

You should be in receipt of correspondence from Michael Murray with regards to the waste licence application, 
instructing to proceed. If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact Michael or myself. 

Regards, 
Paul Lynch 
Enviroglan Ltd. 
0862500480 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messanela bs.com/email 
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